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July 22, 2019 
 
Jesse Cahill 
2879 Virginia Ave. 
Collinsville, VA 24078 
 
Re: Cahill RV Park 

Bassett, Virginia 
DEQ SWM #: BRRO-19-079 
Stormwater Management (SWM) Plan 

 
[Transmitted electronically: jessedcahill@comcast.net] 
 
Dear Mr. Cahill: 
 

The Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) has reviewed the Stormwater 
Management (SWM) Plan titled New RV Park for Jesse Cahill and dated October 4, 2018 with 
revisions dates June 10, 2019 and July 3, 2019. This plan was received on July 8, 2019 in 
accordance with the Virginia Stormwater Management Act and the Virginia Stormwater 
Management Program (VSMP) Regulations. The SWM Plan dated October 4, 2018 with the latest 
revision date of July 3, 2019 is hereby approved and a copy will be provided separately. No 
changes may be made to the approved SWM Plan without obtaining prior approval from DEQ. 
Additionally, approval of the SWM Plan does not relieve the operator of complying with all other 
federal, state, or local laws and regulations. 
 

As provided by Rule 2A:2 of the Supreme Court of Virginia, you have thirty (30) days 
from the date you received this decision within which to appeal this decision by filing a notice of 
appeal in accordance with the Rules of the Supreme Court of Virginia with the Director, Virginia 
Department of Environmental Quality. 
 

It is the responsibility of the owner and/or operator to ensure that the project is constructed 
in accordance with the approved SWM Plan and accompanying specifications. Upon completion 
of the project, the owner and/or operator will be required to submit a construction record drawing 
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for all permanent stormwater management facilities (i.e., post-development best management 
practices) constructed in accordance with the approved SWM Plan. 
 

Prior to the commencement of construction, all land-disturbing activities equal to or greater 
than one acre, or less than one acre and part of a larger common plan of development or sale, must 
register for coverage under the General VPDES Permit for Discharges of Stormwater from 
Construction Activities (VAR10). If not already submitted, a copy of the General Permit 
registration statement can be obtained from DEQ’s website at the following location: 

 
https://www.deq.virginia.gov/Programs/Water/StormwaterManagement/VSMPPermits/Construction
GeneralPermit.aspx 
 

DEQ acknowledges the receipt of the draft Stormwater Management Inspection & 
Maintenance Agreement for this project. Comments on this agreement will be provided under 
separate cover. Please note that the recordation of this agreement in the local land records will be 
required prior to submitting a Notice of Termination under the General Permit. 

 
Please contact Tim Fletcher at (540) 524-0665 or timothy.fletcher@deq.virginia.gov if you 

have any questions about this letter. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Jay Roberts 
SWM/MS4/Water Protection Programs Manager 

 
 
cc: Tim Fletcher, DEQ-BRRO (email) 

Elizabeth Abe, DEQ-BRRO (email) 
Larry Gavan, DEQ-CO (email) 
Tim Pace, Henry County (email) 
Chuck Campbell, Henry County (email) 
constructiongp@deq.virginia.gov 


